
 

January 26, 2021


Chair Witt

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources


Re: HB2067


Chair Witt and members of the committee,


My name is Amy Patrick and I represent the Oregon Hunters Association. The Oregon Hunters 
Association supports HB2067 as it is currently written.  We support the department’s ability to 
have flexible fees for licenses and tags that would be less than or equal to the fee structure laid 
out in statute.  


As the department looks at ways to retain the marked increase in tag and license sales in 2020 
due to the “covid contingent”, the ability to broaden marketing opportunities would greatly 
enhance their work toward the nationally recognized “R3” mission of recruitment, retention, 
and reactivation.


Our only concern would be any significant financial impact to the department, however that 
does not appear to be the case with this bill as it is currently written. 


